Policy No. 3247
Students

INTER-AGENCY COOPERATION

The District cooperates with outside agencies that come into our schools to interview students. It
is the District’s intention to minimize any interuption to the student’s learning environment
during this interview process. The district encourages the student interview to take place off
school premises and outside the school day whenever possible in order to minimize this type of
interruption. The Superintendent shall establish procedures to implement this policy.
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